
 

 

 

Henry Abbott Technical High School  

Location: Lecture Hall 
 

Wednesday, October 18th, 2023 

6:00p.m. 
 

Students should attend with Parents.   
Presentation will only be offered in English. 

 
You will receive a College Planning Booklet from ECMC –  

please bring something to write with.  

 
PLEASE NOTE:  This event is only offered Junior Year 

 
Thank you to College Place CT & NVCC 

 


